
Town of East Haddam Ethics Commission, Minutes of Meeting, 10/11/17 

 

Meeting was opened by Chairman Scott Jezek, at 7:00 PM. 

Commission members present included Chairman Scott Jezek, Secretary Warren Bellows, Bruce Gelston 
and Lynn Branscombe.  Vice Chairman Pamela Gourlie had reported herself on vacation, and was 
excused.  No members of the public were present. 

Minutes from regular meeting of 6/14/17 were approved without comment. 

The potential for development of a Respondent Form was discussed, and it was determined that since 
no requirements for such a form were found in the Code of Conduct, no form would be pursued.   

Protocol for transcription of hearings held outside executive session was discussed, and consensus was 
reached that we would record testimony given under oath, at any complaint hearing held outside 
executive session. 

No new business was introduced.   

A motion to adjourn was approved at 7:25 PM. 

 

 


